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24001 Ridge Road, Germantown, Maryland 20876
May 23, 2013
Dear Book Club member parents!
We will be doing something new with our book club members this year. In addition to our face to face meetings, until the end of the year, we will also have a running Blog through Edmodo to discuss The Liberation of Gabriel King by Going. This is especially important to me since I’ll be out of town for a week, and would like to stay in touch with my young members while they are reading this book selection.
I will be monitoring the blog at all times, since book club members may only write comments pertinent to book club matters. The link to access it is http://mcpsmd.edmodo.com/home#/
Students will need to log on and then put our group code in, which is 300qpv to access our page. 

As a media specialist, I feel very strongly that our students need every opportunity in and outside the school to access and interact with technology. We are lucky to be working with our future generation, which is more than ever going to be challenged with the advent of new technologies as they grow up. I believe it is my responsibility to ensure that these students get as many chances as possible to discover new technology tools, and put them to every day use. Thank you for helping me accomplish this!

Sincerely,

Karina-Maria Hirschhorn

Media Specialist

Cedar Grove Elementary School
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I understand my child _________________________________________________ will be accessing a locked site on Edmodo to blog about a book club selection.

My email address is: _____________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name (printed): ___________________________________________________
Date: ___________________________________________________________________________

